
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
  
TO:  Amy Nielsen, Executive Secretary 
  Faculty Senate 
FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar’s Office 
FOR:  Professional Health Sciences Committee 
DATE: 17 October 2019 
SUBJECT: Proposal to Establish a Certificate in Medical Ethics 
 
At its meeting on October 16, 2019, PHSC reviewed and approved a proposal from the Elson S. 
Floyd College of Medicine to establish a Certificate in Medical Ethics.   
 
The following were noted: 

• The certificate approval is dependent upon the approval of MED ETH 500, 510, 530, and 
540 which are presented on PHSC Bulletin No. 1. 

• The certificate will be offered on the Spokane campus only. 
 
The Catalog Subcommittee has also reviewed and approved this proposal. 
 
At this time, Faculty Senate review and approval is recommended, to be effective fall 2020. 
 


